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SCMGA Minutes December 14, 2017 

 
Members Present:  

       Danny Durbin, Wayne Van Horn, Mike Dunn, Rich Lybolt, Mike 

Guzek, Hal Goodman, Lib Conley, Jeff Back, Steve Honsberger, Johnny 

Pearson, Dan Schroeder, John Dockham, Joe Chaney, Bob Vickney, Barney 

Alanes, Joe Swain, Dennis Meeter. 

 

Guests Attending: Rich Hoffer, Jerry Walczak, Brian Duthu, Chris Linam, 

Linda Frey, Sandi Ball, Diana Orges, Bill Marshall, Jon Dawson.  

Meeting Called to Order at 3:00 PM By President Danny Durbin. 

 

Roll Call Taken and a quorum was declared present. 

 

Secretaries Report:  A motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes 

as amended of the November 9, 2017.  

 

Treasurer’s Report: Mike Dunn presented the Treasurer Report accepted and 

filed for audit.  

 

Director of Golf Report: Directors report was presented by Brian Duthu and 

accepted.  

 

Pro Shop Manager Report: Pro shop managers’ report was presented by Chris 

Linam and accepted.  

 

RCSC Board Rep. No report 

 

Tournament Committee: No Report 

 

Old Business:  A request for volunteers for the SCMGA board was made.   

. 

  

 

 

 New Business: A need exist for a substitute monitor, If you know of someone 

interested please contact Treasurer Mike Dunn. 
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Course Reports: 

 

North:        Looks good. Lots of ball marks on the greens. 

 

South Looks good. Greens are fast. Kiosk over water fountains need to 

be fixed and put back in place. 

 

Quail Looking good. Still has some wet spots. 

 

Lakes East Super shape. 

 

Lakes West     Good shape. 

 

Riverview Refreshing bunkers and sand added.  Returning to Red, White, 

and Blue flags on the greens. Divot repair party went very well a 

special thanks to Daren, then Linam family and Rick for all there 

help. Pump repairs on the back nine are under way and should be 

resolved next week. 

 

WB / WC Willow Brook had some tee time scheduling problems on ladies’ 

day. 

 Willow Creek good shape. Still some wet spots. Working on 

bunkers. 

 

Next Meeting: 

         January 18. 2018 Tallisman Hall 3:00 PM 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 3:40 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

 

Rich Lybolt Secretary 

 

  


